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“M E M 0 R I A L    L E C T U R E" 
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THE  ANTARCTICAN SOCIETY 

Will hold an open meeting at 8 P.M. 

WEDNESDAY March 3, 1971 

at the 

AUDITORIUM OF THE NATURAL HISTORY MUSEUM 

(a facility of the Smithsonian Institution 
located at 1Oth 4 Constitution Ave.,  N.W.) 

DR.   PETER SCOTT 

Son of CAPTAIN ROBERT FALCON SCOTT, and  
a naturalist of international reputation,  

will give a talk on 

"ANTARCTICA—-PAST, PRESENT AND FUTURE" 

Peter Scott will be returning from the Antarctic when he stops in 
Washington to speak to the Antarctican Society, and_his views on Antarctica 
will be illustrated by slides.  Dr._Scott is a well known naturalist and 
conservationist, being Director of the Wildfowl Trust in England, Vice 
President and Chairman of the Trustees_of the World Wildlife Fund, 
Chairman of the Survival Service Commission of the Internationa1 Union of 

the Conservation of Nature and Natural Resources, and the Fauna  
Preservation Society, and a member of the International Ornithological 
Committee.  The May 1970 issue of "Smithsonian" has an article on him, in 
which he is described as "...Commander of the Order of The British Empire, 
twice winner of the Distinguished Service Cross for naval derring-do, 
thrice holder of the premier British trophy for small boats, Olympic 
medalist, sometime National Gliding Champion, explorer, familiar guru of 
British television, painter,author of a dozen books, ornithologist 
extraordinary, twice Doctor of Laws  honoris causa, counselor to the 
Establishment and friend of kings ..."    Peter Scott is an excellent 
speaker, and should not be missed on this rare visit to Washington.  

 
PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE OF LOCATION FROM THE PREVIOUS NOTICE, MADE 
NECESSARY BY THE SIZE OF THE EXPECTED AUDIENCE. FOR THE SAME REASON, 
REFRESHMENTS WILL NOT BE SERVED FQLLOWING THE MEETING, A DEPARTURE FROM 
OUR USUAL PROCEDURE.  AS USUAL, THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO THIS LECTURE. 

Treasurer Bill MacDonald will be prepared to accept renewals and new 

memberships at the meeting. 

 


